
Ravelston Park – Representation 065 

Karen & Alistair Brown 
REDACTED 
 
Ravelston Park 
 
We would like to object to the asset transfer on the basis that the land was originally gifted to the 
community to be used as recreational space. Whilst we recognise the benefits that the proposed 
extended nursery plans and community hub would offer, we fear this sets a precedent for future 
projects to further encroach on this and other similar spaces across the city.  
Regards, 
 
Karen & Alistair Brown 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


